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Story of the Week 

 

Sun Hats and Sun Cream 

      
Please remember to let your child bring a sun hat, sun 

glasses and sun cream.  

This week the children have enjoyed reading a story 
called Rosie’s Walk. The children have been predicting 

what they think will happen in the story and they 
have been using story props to act out the events in 

the story.  

 
This week the children have also been learning about 
length and have been comparing objects with a piece 
of string. The children have been able to say if the 
objects they found were longer or shorter than their 

piece of string.  

 
Nursery also enjoyed celebrating Deaf  Awareness 
Week. The children have learnt to sign their snack 

time song and have developed their awareness about 
deafness.  

 
 
 

Rhyme of the Week 
This week we have enjoyed singing the rhyme “The 

Wheel on the Bus”. See the rhyme below if you want to 
sing it at home too! Don’t forget to share this on Seesaw.  

The wheels on the bus - BBC Teach 
The Wheels on the Bus 

 
The wheels on the bus go round and round, 
Round and round, round and round. 
The wheels on the bus go round and round, 
All day long! 

The bell on the bus goes 'Ding, ding, ding! 
Ding, ding, ding...ding, ding, ding!' 
The bell on the bus goes 'Ding, ding, ding!' 
All day long! 

The wipers on the bus go 'Swish, swish, swish, 
Swish, swish, swish...swish, swish, swish!' 
The wipers on the bus go 'Swish, swish, swish!' 
All day long! 

The driver on the bus says, 'Any more 
fares? 
Any more fares? Any more fares?' 
The driver on the bus says, 'Any more 
fares?' 
All day long! All day long! 

 

Home Learning Challenge 
 

 
 

This week the childen have been learning about 
length and finding objects that are longer and shorter 
than a piece of string. At home help your child to find 
objects that are longer and shorter than themselves. 

Magical Moments 

We love to see and hear about your child’s achievements at home. We would love if you would share these with us on Seesaw.  
We would love to see their reading, writing, maths, creative and physical skills at home. Have they learnt to ride a 2/3 wheeler bike? 
Have they learnt to put on their own coat? Can they use their own knife and fork?  Let us know!  

Sun Hats and Coats 

The weather is starting to improve. Please may we ask that 
your child brings in a sun hat with their name on, which 

they can keep in school. Please also remember to make sure 
your child has a coat or anorak too, as out lovely British 

weather is very changeable.  

International Family Day 

 

On Tuesday 14th and Wednesday 15th May we 
will be celebrating International Family Day. To 
celebrate, there will be a range of fun activities 

taking place within the school.  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


